@ Prime Bank

Facility Management Division

Prime(HO)/FMD/RFP/2024/1. 8 January 14, 2024
Subject: Notice for extension of date of submission of RFP for RM Management System.

Dear Sir,

Please refer to the RFP Notice for “RM Management System” published on the Bank's website dated
January 04, 2024.

In view of applications from vendors, the time for submission of the RFP documents has been extended
up to 5:00 pm on January 16, 2024.

Other terms & conditions remain unchanged.

Thanking You,

Kazi Sohel Masud
AVP, Procurement
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